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Attendance Congratulations  
 

Classes with 96% and above: 

4SS 

Celebrating Punctuality 

Lowest number of late marks 
KS1 – 1SP, 2ML and 2SN 

KS2 –  5KT 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Message from the Head teacher: 
We have had another busy week at school and all 

the children have been working really hard, 

especially Year 6 who have been preparing for 

their SATs next week.  I would like to wish all of 

Year 6 good luck and don’t forget to come in for 

your free breakfast next week.  

I am also delighted to tell you about a very 
positive development concerning our school. 
Lime Trust will be merging with Hornbeam 
Academy Trust.  This is a very positive 
development that you and your child will benefit 
from as we combine our energies and expertise. 
A letter has been sent on ParentMail with more 
information.   

School snacks: 
Please remember that children are only allowed 
to bring in a piece of fruit for their morning 
playtime snack.   
 

Year 6 free breakfast: 
All Year 6 pupils will be entitled to a free 
breakfast next week during their SATs. This will 
take place at 08:30 in the school hall. 
 

Pizza Thursday: 
On Thursday 16 May we invite all students to 

enjoy their favourite pizza’s at lunchtime for free. 

Everyone is welcome. Please tell your teacher on 

the day if you want a free school dinner.   

KS1 SATs parents meeting: 
There will be an important SATS parents meeting 

for Year 2 pupils on Monday 13 May at 15:30 in 

the school hall.  Please report to the school office 

on arrival.  

KS1 phonics parents meeting: 
There will be an important phonics parents 

meeting for Year 1 pupils on Thursday 6 June at 

15:30 in the school hall.  Please report to the 

school office on arrival.  

 

 

 

School uniform: 
Total Clothing have an early bird offer if you order 

your school uniform on-line between 21 May-21 

June. Leaflets are available at the school office. 

Dinner Menu: 

Monday 13th May will be week 3 of the dinner 

menu, which can be viewed on our website. 

Staff INSET day 3 June: 

Please note that school will be closed on Monday 3 
June for a staff INSET day.  Students return to 
school on Tuesday 4th June. 
 

Burghley House 
Year 2 children will be visiting Burghley House in 
Stamford on Tuesday 18th June.  If you have not 
already done so, can you please complete the 
permission slip on ParentMail and make payment. 
 

Upcoming Events:  

13 May School Nurse Clinic 
13 May KS1 SATs meeting at 15:30 
17 May KS2 SATs reward day 
22 May School photographs 
24 May KS1 SATs reward day 
3 June School Closed 
6 June Year 1 Phonics meeting at 15:30 
18 June Year 2 trip to Burghley House 
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http://limeacademyparnwell.london/media/1997/dinner-menu-2.pdf

